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The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the 

Department) has delivered improved safety and traffic 

efficiency through the construction of a four-way, single 

lane roundabout to realign the Woodside Road and 

Saleyard Road junctions with the Old Princes Highway, 

Nairne.  

What’s next? 

The next stage of work involves landscaping on and 

around the roundabout. The Department is seeking 

feedback on the attached landscaping plan. The plant 

species are a mix of native ground covers, shrubs and 

medium sized flowering natives. The landscape plan is 

also available to view on the project website 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/nairne  

Following community consultation, these works are 

expected to commence late July 2022, and will be 

complete in September 2022, weather permitting. Works 

will be undertaken Monday to Friday, between 7am and 

5pm.  

The roundabout will remain open to traffic at all 

times while landscaping works are undertaken. 

The Department is currently reviewing options for the 

surplus land parcels. More information will be available 

in the coming months. 

Further information  

Please contact the project team at dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au or phone 1300 794 880 if you have 

any feedback on the landscaping plan or further questions about this project.  

Kind Regards, 

Nairne Intersection Upgrade Project Team 
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Nairne Intersection Upgrade – Landscaping Plan   

 

 

 


